
RFA Meeting Oct 7,2024 



 

Retired Firemen’s Association November 4, 2024 
 
President Partridge called the meeting to order at 11:00 Hrs. 
 
There were no deceased members to be read. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
President Report :  
President Partridge gave an update on the membership license plates progress the 
Maryland & DC DMV is on board the state of Virginia will be complicated at this 
time. 
President Partridge made the membership aware of the visitation to the 
membership meeting from the Fire Chief and his staff along with members from 
the DCRB. 
President Partridge gave a short summary on the Florida Reunion which will be 
held in the month of April from the 25th to the 27th in Punta Gorda Florida. 
President Partridge made the membership aware of the 2 positions to be filled in 
the association after the voting process only 1 position was filled. Stephen “ Bowie 
Kuhn was elected as the new treasurer congratulation and welcome to the board. 
Only one position remains to be filled. 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Secretary’s Report: 
The minutes from the Oct 7th meeting were read motioned 2nd & accepted. 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  
The Treasurer’s report from Oct. 7th were read motioned 2nd and accepted. 
 
 
  
 
 
1st Vice President Report: No new information to report: 
 
 
 
 
Membership Report: List Of New Members: 
A list of new members were read with a total 14 new members. 
 
 
 
 
New Members:  
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
No deadbeat report:  
 
 
1st Meeting Attendees: 
David Shaake 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sick List: 2nd Vice President Chuck Buckley 
It was made a mention that 2 members were home resting. 
John Anton 
Bill ( Big Bird ) Taylor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Annuity Committee: No report. 
 
Local 36: Butch Oliff  
Nothing Reported 
 
 
 
 
New Business: NONE 



 

 
 
 
 
Old Business: NONE 
 
Good of the Order:  
Fire Chief John Donnelly and his cabinet Asst. Chief Anthony Kellerher Asst. Gary 
Steen gave an the membership an update on the status of the department in 
which the department is now operating on a budget of $ 368 million dollar. And 
the department is really close to filling all of the department FTE,s and are still in 
the process of purchasing new apparatus including looking into the purchase of a 
new electric apparatus. The Chief took questions and gave insight on the cancer 
program. 
Bob Hernandez and a member from his staff gave a presentation to the 
membership in reference to the federal government audit into the life insurance 
and the open season in which members are now to produce documents for 
dependents on your insurance plan by providing a marriage license for your 
spouse and birth certificates for all dependent children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Total Attendance: 19 members were in attendance. 
Meeting Adjourned at 12:13 Hrs. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
Jerome Draper 
Secretary 
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